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SUMMARY OF COMMENTS/RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
 

PROPONENT: 4279485 / 4279493 Manitoba Ltd. 
PROPOSAL NAME: Country Meat and Sausage 
CLASS OF DEVELOPMENT:  1 
TYPE OF DEVELOPMENT:  Meat Processing/Slaughter Plant  
CLIENT FILE NO.:  5397.00 

 
 

COMMENTS FROM THE PUBLIC: 
 
No comments were received in response to the public advertisement 

 
COMMENTS FROM THE TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE: 
 
Federal TAC comments: 
 
Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency commented that based on the responses 
of a survey of federal departments having a potential interest in the Proposal, the 
Canadian Environmental Assessment Act will not be required. 
 
Health Canada commented that based on the information provided, they are not a 
responsible authority under the Environmental Assessment Act. 
 
Provincial TAC comments 
 
Water Stewardship Department: 

- WSD provided comments to bring awareness to the Proponent and the 
Environmental Assessment and Licensing Branch, of various existing 
requirements laid out in the Water Rights Act which would be binding upon the 
Licencee were the Licencee to cause or bring about any of the flagged conditions 
in the course of the construction and operation of the proposed modifications to 
the existing and altered Country Meat and Sausage processing facility. 

- WSD  raised the awareness of the need to comply with the reqiuirements of : the 
Livestoke Manure and Mortalities Regulation, and the Nutrient Management 
Regulation, and  

- other provided other alerts which would be more pertinent to Developments 
located near natural waterways, which this one is not.    

 
 Parks and Natural Areas Branch of MB Conservation stated that they had no 
comments. 
 
Energy, Climate Change and Green Strategy Initiatives of Energy and Mines, 
indicated they had no concerns.  
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Environmental Services of Manitoba Infrastructure and Transportation advised that 
they had no concerns. 
 
Sustainable Resource & Policy Management advised that they had no concerns. 
 
Community Planning Services advised that they had no concerns with the Proposal. 
 
Regional Operations commented on and questioned the lagoon decommissioning 
project, and provided several recommendations relating to the lagoon decommissioning 
plan.  
 
All comments and concerns were considered and addressed in the development of the 
draft E.A.Licence. 
 
 
 Prepared by: 
 
Clem Moche 
Environmental Engineer, P.Eng. 
Municipal & Industrial Approvals 
Telephone: (204) 945-7013 
Fax: (204) 945-5229 
E-mail Address: clem.moche@gov.mb.ca 
 
       
 
 


